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Provider Bulletin 20-22 

October 22, 2020 
(Revised October 26, 2020) 

 
Residential Treatment Facility Admission Enhancement 

 
CBH will be providing child and adolescent Residential Treatment Facilities (RTF) with a rate 
enhancement to offset some of the additional costs associated with new admissions, especially 
during these unprecedented times of COVID-19. For all members with admission dates between 
November 1, 2020 and December 31, 2020, CBH will be reimbursing child and adolescent RFT 
providers an additional $100 per diem for the member’s first 60 days of admission.   
 
Child and adolescent RTF providers will receive two separate authorization numbers for all new 
admissions from November 1, 2020 until December 31, 2020. The providers will receive a 
regular RTF authorization, along with a second authorization:  
 

• Accredited RTFs will receive a secondary authorization for level of care, 500-25- RTF 
Enhancement, for 60 days;  

 

• Non-accredited RTFs will receive a secondary authorization for level of care, 550-33 RTF 
Enhancement, for 60 days.  

 
Child and adolescent RTF providers will need to submit a claim utilizing both levels of care in 
order to receive the enhanced per diem.  
 
Please direct questions regarding this Bulletin to Kristen Vescio, Clinical Coordinator for RTF at 
Kristen.Vescio@phila.gov and direct questions regarding specific members to your assigned 
CBH Clinical Care Manager. 
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